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Notice of Filing of Property Acquisition Update

Kentucky Power files with the Commission its January 2019 property acquisition update.

The filing is being made in accordance with the Company's application and details of the status

of Kentucky Power's property acquisition as of January 29, 2019.

There have been no changes in the status of the Company's property acquisition since

Kentucky Power's December 18, 2018 report. Kentucky Power suspended property acquisition

activities following Enerblu, Inc.'s January 17, 2019 announcement of a delay in construction.

Kentucky Power proposes to discontinue monthly updates in light of the Company's

suspension of property acquisition. Kentucky Power will resume filings when property

acquisition resumes. Future filings will be made in the post-case correspondence file.
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